
Year 2 
During the second half of the Autumn term our theme will be ‘What 

a Wonderful World’.  In Science we will look at what ‘Living things 

and their habitats. The ideas below are just suggestions. Feel free 

to be creative and add some of your own. 

English — Read and look at information texts such 

as non-fiction books, news reports and leaflets.  

Write down some of the facts and draw a picture to 

go with them. 

In Maths practise addition and subtraction of 1-digit and 2-digit 

numbers.  Recall and use multiplication and division facts for the 

2, 5 and 10 multiplication tables Continue to practise counting in 

steps of 2, 3, and 5 from 0, and in tens from any number.   

In Science we are learning about 
living things and their habitats.  Go 
on a mini-beast hunt and see how 

many different mini-beasts you can 
find.  You could draw them and 

write some words to describe them. 
Choose and sort items into 

groups—living, dead or never alive. 

RE— Find out about different types of good 

news.  Retell and draw pictures to show each 

part of the Christmas story.  Use the internet 

or library books to make a fact file about     

another religious celebration. 

D&T—Sensational Salads.  You could 

try to taste a new fruit and vegetable 

each week and record the ones you 

have tasted.  Think of a different fruit or 

vegetable for each letter of the alphabet.  

Geography— Find out some facts about the different continents 

and name the oceans.  You make a fact file about a continent and 

maybe make a travel brochure. 

Computing— Children will reproducing the painting styles of 

great artists using design based software.  You could try      

recreating photos or pictures at home using pencils and pens, 

changing shapes and colours to create different effects. 

Read regularly to yourself and to a grown up, or ask a grown up to read to you. Listen 

carefully and try to remember key facts and interesting bits from the story. 


